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S. 198th St. Traffic Issue History
• March 2017 – 2 Cityworks requests received

– Traffic counts collected and analysis performed

– Neighborhood Traffic Safety Program (NTSP) warrants not 
met

• July 2017 – WSDOT construction finished
– Traffic counts collected and analysis performed. Speeds 

dropped slightly, warrants not met for NTSP

• March 2018 – Cityworks request for signage
– 3 “Speed Limit” signs installed and analysis performed for 

3-way stop warrant





Next Steps
• After the 3-way stop is installed, traffic counts 

will be collected again and analyzed.

• WSDOT and the City are working together to 

improve traffic circulation at the intersection 

of S. 200th St. and Military Rd. S.

• This corridor is on the Neighborhood 

Sidewalk Committee’s list of future sidewalk 

projects



Questions?


